
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 
 

TIC OUTCOME - ALL INDUSTRIAL ACTION TO CEASE THAT 

WILL IMPACT THE STATUS QUO 
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) today attended an urgent hearing 
in the Tasmanian Industrial Commission (TIC) related to the ongoing Status Quo order by the TIC and how this 

would be maintained in light of the Health and Community Services Union, paramedic member’s Industrial 

Action. 

 

The ANMF and members who were in touch with the ANMF over the weekend formed the view that the 

mitigating strategies being put in place by the Department of Health would not be sufficient to maintain the 

Status Quo order. 

 

The view of the President of the Industrial Commission was that all industrial activity that was going to 

change the activity for nurses and midwives was not to commence as it was in breach of the Status Quo 

direction as it related to the original consultation dispute. Therefore, the Status Quo order has now been 
extended to paramedics and doctors, who are involved in the original dispute, lodged by the ANMF, as 

respondents. 

 

The President noted that this did not preclude any Industrial Action that had no bearing on nurses and 

midwives. 

 

A further conference will still be held on Tuesday 9 April 2024 as originally set by the TIC. 

 

The ANMF will continue to consult with members on the Transfer of Care change proposal in the lead-up to the 

next TIC conference. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives, and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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